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SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Remember to check your emails (if 

you haven’t already) for proofs of 

the photos taken last week.   There 

are a number of options available to 

you.  If you have a child in P1, P2 or 

P7 you should also have the option 

of purchasing a whole class photo. 
 
 

 

 

DATES FOR DIARY 

18th Dec – Term ends  

            - All pupils home at 12 noon             

            - No school meals 

            - No uniform needed  

            – own choice of clothing.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

4th Jan 2021 – All pupils back to 

school 
 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

 

FURTHER FLU MOP UP 

There will be a further flu mop up 

immunisation in school on 

Wednesday 16th December.  If 

your child still has to receive their 

vaccine the School Nursing team 

will be in touch with you prior to 

them attending school.   
 

CLOTHING BANK 

The clothing bank is currently full, but it is being emptied on WEDNESDAY 

9th DECEMBER.  If you have any bags of clothing that you would like rid of 

before Christmas they can be left at the front door of school on either 

Monday or Tuesday next week and we will send them in the collection on 

Wednesday. 
 

 CHRISTMAS CARDS 

We know that children love to send each other Christmas Cards and we don’t 

want to prevent it happening this year.   

We have put a few safety measures in place to enable this to happen. 

Children should bring cards into school any day up until Wednesday 9th 

December.  We will quarantine them and children will be able to give them 

out to their class mates on Friday 11th and they will be sent home on Monday 

14 December.   
 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Everyone enjoyed our Christmas 

Dinner Day today.  Each teacher sent 

through videos of the photos taken 

today on seesaw.  If friends and 

family want to see the pictures they 

are also being added to the school 

website for everyone to view. 
 
 

 

 

 


